
April 28, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro
Chairwoman
House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515

The Honorable Kay Granger
Ranking Member
House Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C., 20515

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Harmony Fire District Station Construction project in fiscal year 2023.  The 
entity to receive funding is the Harmony Fire District, located at 543 Main Street, Harmony, PA 16037.   

The funding would be for a construction of a new fire station for the Harmony Fire District to build a more 
centrally located facility that will allow for response to any fire within the district within 8 minutes located at 
424 South Main Street, Zelienople, PA 16063.  The relocation of the facility is a critical step in ensuring that the
9,000 residents of the fire district are equally provided services and will ensure that all health/safety/welfare for 
the residents is retained.  This project will construct a roughly 10,000 Sq Ft, facility that will allow for growth 
as the communities continue to become denser and more diverse.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Mike Kelly
Member of Congress


